
Thursday, September 14th 

Seasonal Beekeeping: Getting Ready For and Then Surviving Winter 

Sponsored by Betterbee

Dr. David T. Peck, PhD
Betterbee's Director of Research and Education 

Even though it's in the 80's beekeepers need to be prepping for winter. Tune into our next 
webinar "Seasonal Beekeeping: Getting Ready For and Then Surviving Winter" on Thursday 
September 14th at 7 pm, presented by Dr. David Peck, Betterbee's Director of Research and 
Education. He will talk about late-season mite management, fall feeding, winter inspections, and 
emergency winter feeds that we can offer to our bees, and more. 

Zoom Meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82780236483?pwd=RXlTVEdWbGZCZUxkTjdKdThibUpGdz09

Meeting ID: 827 8023 6483

Passcode: 275157

Wednesday, October 4th

Seasonal Management for Successful Overwintering

Sponsored by Kennebec Beekeepers Association

Jennifer Lund , Maine State Apiarist

Jen will go through all of the seasons, pointing out colony management goals for each month, 
with the idea that winter prep doesn’t start in September/October but with the very first hive 

opening of the season. 
 

Zoom Meeting:

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89335946518?pwd=bHJYNXFtakV4WFczck1mUE84ajA5dz09

Meeting ID: 893 3594 6518
Passcode: 818221

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82780236483?pwd=RXlTVEdWbGZCZUxkTjdKdThibUpGdz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89335946518?pwd=bHJYNXFtakV4WFczck1mUE84ajA5dz09

